
Update for Corsham Area Board

Update from Xina Hart, Community Youth Officer

Date of Area Board 
Meeting 21st May 2015

The Local Youth Network (LYN) has been conducting a needs assessment, to find 
out what young people need in their area. Some of the key points that have come out 
of the survey included Parkour and alternative sports being a popular activity that 
young people have asked for and a need for a youth club session at Springfield 
Campus. The results are being analysed and a document outlining the needs of 
young people will be released shortly. 

The Youth Grant Application form is available online and is open for applications for 
funding to be assessed at the next LYN management group meeting on Tuesday 16th 
June. Deadline for applications is Friday 5th June

Takeover project, by The Pound Arts, which was funded by the LYN is happening on 
14th June 2015, the young people involved have some very exciting plans so look out 
for updates. 

The monthly LYN newsletter Sparksite and facebook are the most up to date sources 
of information about young people’s activities in the Corsham community area. 
Search for Corsham Local Youth Network on facebook or visit www.sparksite.co.uk If 
you have anything you would like to be promoted please contact me. 

Xina Hart 
Community Youth Officer
Mobile: 07880 506836 
Email: xina.hart@wiltshire.gov.uk
8th May 2015

http://www.sparksite.co.uk/

